
Push Physical Theater coming
to Stateline
Push Physical Theater will be at Harrah’s South Shore Room on
Oct. 6 at 7pm.

The  performers  use  athleticism,  gravity-defying  acrobatics,
and artistry. The strength of the human soul is expressed by
the power of the human body.

Admission will be at the door beginning at 6:15pm. Adults
tickets are $15 and children (through high school) accompanied
by an adult are free.

Two members of Push Physical Theater will be performing in the
South Shore schools the week of Oct. 3.

For more information, call Tahoe Arts Project at 530.542.3632.
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